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An opportunity to help research on rays in the Bristol 
Channel 
 
Scientists are working to understand ray populations in and around the Bristol Channel 
and are offering a reward for information on captures of electronically tagged rays. 
 
A team from Swansea University have been tagging rays in the Bristol Channel with electronic 
tags. The tagging will help scientists to understand ray populations in the area. 
 
If you catch a ray with one of these tags, Swansea University are offering a cash reward for 
information about it. More information is available on the leaflet below. Tag sightings can be 
reported to the lead scientist David Clarke: 
 
d.r.k.clarke@swansea.ac.uk or by texting 07772 011316. 

 

 
 
 

 

mailto:d.r.k.clarke@swansea.ac.uk

